BRANDON FIRE DISTRICT NO 1
58 Franklin Street
Brandon, VT 05733
brandonfdnol@myfairpoint.net
(802)247-3311

NOTICE

In light of numerous water service freeze-ups we are asking all Brandon Fire District No 1 water users to allow their
water to run at a trickle (size of pencil lead) until further notice. The Fire District currently has over 20 homes with
service lines frozen and have repaired two water main breaks in the past 10 days. We advise to run a small stream of
water from one spigot in each building. The Fire District is working with the Town of Brandon on a plan for any
adjustments of water/sewer billing. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Raymond Counter
Water Superintendent
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